
 
 

 

Are You a Health and Safety Professional? 

Are you willing to contribute to the HSW (retail, supply chain, manufacturing, and transport) 

community? 

 

ShopCare is looking for Health and Safety professionals, who have experience in injury 

management, and want to contribute to an initiative that will make a real difference across 

industry, providing practical tools to reduce harm. 

Early Notification of and Intervention to Reduce Discomfort:  

We are about to start work on an initiative to develop comprehensive, yet generic resources 

around the early notification and intervention for discomfort. This is where a worker has not 

had a specific injury but feels discomfort relating to work and reports it early. The employer 

then intervenes and provides support to the worker to mitigate possible damage, and try to 

prevent it becoming an injury, which protects the worker and reduces potential lost time. 

 

Injury management process: 

This would apply where an injury has occurred and will identify the steps an employer and 

the worker can take to support and rehabilitate the injured worker as soon as possible. 

For more information contact 

Wes@shopcare.org.nz  

ShopCare 021 193 3753 
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